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What is Circles of Care Project and our goal?

Circles of Care (COC) is a 3-year grant project funded by the Substance Abuse
and Mental Health Services Administration (SAMHSA) that draws on the system
of care philosophy and principles as defined by our network of community-
based services and supports efforts that are organized to meet the challenges
of our American Indian/Alaska Native (Al/AN) community.

Our project goal is to build a coalition and partnerships with community
members, organizations, and services delivery providers to improve and
develop a comprehensive, integrated, culturally responsive system of care for
our Al/AN children, youth, and families in King County.

Circles of Care Community Advisory Board

Mission Statement:

Our Native youth will have more opportunities and pathways for success to
achieve wellness, balance and meet their full potential resulting in empowered
youth and positive social change for today and future generations.

Join our Community Advisory Board:

Community voices have allowed the Seattle Indian Health Board Circles Of Care
Project to successfully enter into the 3™ and final year of this project. Thanks
to the involvement and support of our Native community in King County, a
needs assessment has been completed and progress is taking place with the
development of a Systems of Care “Blueprint” which will address services and
supports for Native youth and their families! The goals for this final year of the
project are to remain connected to the Native community and build upon new
and existing partnerships with Native youth and their families and professionals
who work hard to serve them. We will soon get the needs assessment report
out to the community. While the needs assessment tells us “what” needs to be
done, this year we will be working on the plan for “how” it will be done and
“when” we may see real outcomes or benefits.

We continue to invite our youth, parents, spiritual leaders, family advocate’s
and Elders to join these efforts by attending the Community Advisory Board
(CAB). The CAB meets once a month (days and times vary) with the Circles of
Care Team and Professionals.
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If you're interested in attending our meetings, please contact the Circles of Care Team to find out more
information of our next meeting: (206) 324-9360—DeAnne Chanar ext. 4072; Andrew Guillen ext. 4075;
Dallas Pinkham ext. 4076 or Vesta Scott-Carter ext. 4073
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